
Here’s the updates on the Nebraska East Union Renovation: 
 
 

 The concrete demolition on the 2nd and 3rd floor is complete. All the cement planters and a large 
portion of the 3rd floor walls and floor on and near the stairs have been removed. 

 2nd floor demolition is wrapping up. The kitchen and old dining space have been totally removed 
and the front wall to the Garden Room is also gone.  

 The new 1st floor kitchen and dining area has wrapped up framing and drywall and will begin 
tiling the floor and walls starting tomorrow. Currently most of the equipment that will be in the 
ceiling is in place and ceilings are planned to begin going in on July 1st. 

 The demo of the masonry between the new and old Great Plains Room is scheduled for next 
week. 
 

 The existing stairs between the Atrium and 2nd floor are scheduled to be removed next week. 
 

 Brick exterior installation on the Great Plains Room expansion is scheduled to begin tomorrow. 
 

 Drywall hanging for the new mechanical penthouse will start at the end of this week. 
 

 Roofing is underway and the whole building will have new roofing by the end of summer. 
 

 The freight elevator is currently offline undergoing upgrades and the inspection is tentatively 
planned for June 20th. Once the freight elevator is functional, the passenger elevator will close 
down for renovation. The work on that elevator will likely take 3-4 weeks. Stair access from the 
side stairwell at the North entrance will remain open and the freight elevator access will be 
accessed off of a temporary ramp at the loading dock. 

 

 Concrete flooring has been removed in the bowling offices to access underground pipes for 
replacement. A plastic sheet is in place and the lounge seating in Lanes ‘n Games is currently 
unavailable. 

 


